
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/24/2011 11:43:26 AM

'ys2@cpuc.ca.gov' (ys2@cpuc.ca.gov); 'jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(jason.burwen@cpuc.ca.gov); 'yuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(yuliya.shmidt@cpuc.ca.gov)

To:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Mathai- 
jackson, Grady (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MGML); Redac

Cc:

I Redacted
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: R.08-08-009: PGE Response to Energy Division's DR No. 9, Questions 3(b)(2)
«...» «...» «...» «...» «...»

DO NOT FORWARD - CONTAINS PROTECTED INFORMATION SUBMITTED 
PURSUANT TO PUBLIC UTILITIES CODE SECTION 583

Dear Ms. Shmidt:

Attached is the last part of Pacific Gas and Electric Company’s response to the DRA’s 
data request number 9, question 3 (b)(2). Also attached is a correction to PG&E’s 
Answer 1 provided January 14, 2011.

Please note that the attached information is confidential and protected under 
D.06-06-066, Appendix 1, Item XI, and submitted under PUC Code Section 
454.5(g0 and 583 and GO 66-C.

RedactedIf you have anv questions about these responses please contact me at 
qp Redacted

Sincerely,

Redacted

Energy Proceedings

Redacted
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